
From:
To: ehartling@csrc.bc.ca; Planning Public Email address
Subject: RE: DP Submission 725 156
Date: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 3:16:43 PM

My name is   We received
notice of the above application on Thursday November 08 2018. My husband's name is 

We believe the existing property lines are sufficient for existing buoys and do not support
moving buoys in front of other property owners.  I understand the lines can overlap slightly. 

Thank you for your time




